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02.07.2024    REGULAR IN PERSON MEETING 
 
Attendance:  Jon Storms, Yolanda Skvorak, Robert Sligar, Kathleen Latremore, William Dutton, and Lori 
Borland, Secretary 
Excused:  Robert Fetterly, Charles Florence 
Others Present:  Frank Skvorak and Larry Hasseler, Esq. 
 
Chairman Storms called the Regular Meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Minutes:  Approval of the minutes from the December 6, 2023 meeting.  Motion was made by Mr.  
Sligar, seconded by Mrs. Laremore to approve the minutes.  Motion passed unanimously, carried. 
 
Correspondence:  None 
 
Village of Carthage Business:  A subdivision application has been received by Attorney Hasseler 
regarding a subdivision of the Condino property where his office and parking lot are.  After review, a 
public hearing will be scheduled for March 6, 2024. 
 
Village of Deferiet Business:  A written update was given to the Board from the Community 
Development Director regarding the BOA at the former mill site. 
 
Town of Wilna Business:  A subdivision application was received for property owned by Elizabeth 
Jackson on the Boyd Road.  It was noted that the line runs through an existing shed which will need to 
be removed.  The lot is for 150’ x 169’.  A public hearing will be scheduled for March 6, 2024. 
 
Next Meeting:  March 6, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
It was noted that the Comprehensive Plan Committee will meet again on February 20, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion was made by Mr. Sligar, seconded 
by Mr. Dutton to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Lori Borland, Secretary 


